
 

 

 

NOTICE TO CENTRES 
FAO: Exams Officer/Head of Science 

Date: September 2015  

Subject: GCSE Gateway Science B (J261) 

Removal of Controlled Assessment Task ‘Pupils’ (Unit B713) 

It has come to our attention that there is a potential Health and Safety risk with the B713 Biology 
controlled assessment task, titled ‘Pupils’, for submission in June 2016. As a result, this task has 
been withdrawn with immediate effect.  

An alternative Biology task will be uploaded onto OCR Interchange as soon as possible and we will let 
you know when this is available. If you have previously downloaded the ‘Pupils’ task for use at a later 
date, we recommend that you either use the alternative Biology task or one of the other B713 tasks for 
submission in June 2016 which are already available via Interchange. 

Please be assured that if your candidates have already completed the ‘Pupils’ task the work is still 
valid for submission in June 2016.  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused as a result of this issue. 

If you have any queries about this notice, please call our Customer Contact Centre on 01223 553998. 
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